[bookmark: _GoBack]To whom it may concern, 

I'm not sure that this is enough to move the project forward but this is what was sent to us from the Electric company. 

This is for project: 
Tiffany Thompson
432 Pittfield Run,
Cameron,NC 28326


---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Michael Braverman <m.braverman@ncsolarnow.com>
Date: Mon, May 10, 2021 at 10:54 AM
Subject: Fwd: New ICR Binder- Thompson
To: Chris Yarbrough <chris.y@ncsolarnow.com>, Kaylan Watson <k.watson@ncsolarnow.com>

Should be good to permit now. 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Osentoski, Ryley <OsentoskiR@cemcpower.com>
Date: Mon, May 10, 2021 at 10:37 AM
Subject: RE: New ICR Binder- Thompson
To: Michael Braverman <m.braverman@ncsolarnow.com>
Good Morning,
We have all the info we need.  Please let me know when the project is complete so we can reprogram the meter for solar installation.
Thank You,
Ryley Osentoski | Key Accounts and Energy Information Representative
Central Electric Membership Corporation
128 Wilson Road | Sanford, NC 27332
Office: (919) 708-1639
Website: CEMCPower.com
 
[image: central black on white bkgrd]
 

image1.jpeg
Central Electric
Membership Corporation





